UW AAUP Chapter endorses UW Faculty Senate Salary Policy
[bookmark: _GoBack]Resolution Adopted December 2, 2015

The UW Chapter of the American Association of University Professors strongly supports the proposed salary policy legislation that is currently before the Faculty Senate. The proposed new policy offers the prospect of a fairer salary system that puts higher priority on regular raises for continuing faculty, so as to avoid recreating our salary compression problems in the next generation of faculty. Regardless of the outcome of the current union drive, we need this new policy. 
We urge all faculty members to vote in favor of it.
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